
Mandatory Reporting 
 
The JKL Bahweting Anishnabe School staff, in conjunction with 
parents and the community, strives to provide high quality 
programs and services within a nurturing, safe, and orderly 
environment. In order to accomplish this task, all full time, part 
time, substitute, temporary staff, and volunteers who have 
access to children are required to report incidents or suspected 
instances of child abuse and neglect which have occurred, 
which are occurring, or which may occur, to local law 
enforcement services, local child protection agencies, or the 
child abuse hotline. It is not sufficient to simply inform another 
staff person of the abuse or expected abuse.  Individuals who 
expect abuse are to immediately report incidents to the 
building administrator as well as the local child protection 
agency. 
 
 
 


